Interlocal Agreement Exhibit

We have met with Josh Runhaar, Cache County Planning Director, and Robert Scott to
discuss and coordinate the process for an interlocal agreement.



Russ Watts

From: Scott, Robert [rscott@co.weber.ut.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 10:00 AM

To: Russ Watts; Eric Langvardt (eric@langvardtdesigngroup.com)
Cc: Gentry, Jimmy K.; Allred, Christopher F.

Subject: Cache County Interlocal Agreement

Russ and Eric,

Yesterday | got an e-mail from Josh Runhaar from Cache County. He has discussed the idea of an interlocal agreement
with their attorneys and they seem to like the idea. The next step is that they will discuss this idea with their elected
officials. Once he has done this he will be in touch with us. We will keep you posted.

s

Robert O. Scott, AICP

Weber County Planning Director
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, UT 84401

{801) 399-8791



